

The Master Plan Steering Committee needs YOU!



The Town of Stratham is beginning the process to update the Town's entire Master Plan; a task not undertaken since 1998. To effectively update the plan and further the goals, policies, and initiatives for Stratham, Stratham resident public participation is critical. The Steering Committee will not be drafting or writing the Master Plan, that is what the professional consultants are for. The Steering Committee, however, is being created to make sure the Town's people—YOU—and the Town's consultant are effectively communicating; essentially verifying that the draft language offered by the consultants throughout the process correctly reflects the desires and direction provided by the Town's collective input.

It is anticipated the Steering Committee will meet at least once a month for 1-2 hours at a time for the duration of the Master Plan Update process which is estimated to require 1- year. The final meeting schedule will be determined by the Committee membership in coordination with the Master Plan consultant. Your input and contribution is critical to Stratham moving forward as its citizenry dictates.

Please contact Tavis Austin, Town Planner if you have questions or are interested in volunteering for the Master Plan Steering Committee. Tavis can be reached at 603-772-7391 ext. 180 or by email at taustin@strathamnh.gov



